The Otsego Town Board held a 2018 Budget Workshop meeting on the 11th day of September, 2017 at the Town Building, Fly Creek, NY at 5:00 PM.

Town Board Members Present:

Meg Kiernan Supervisor

Thomas Hohensee Councilperson (arrived 5:25)

Carina Franck Councilperson
Bennett Sandler Councilperson

Joseph Potrikus Councilperson (arrived 5:20)

Also Present:

Pamela Deane Town Clerk

Michael Thayer Highway Employee and Highway Superintendent Candidate

Supervisor Kiernan submitted a draft of the Tentative 2018 Budget which was reviewed and discussed by the Board.

Meeting ended at 6:15PM.

Respectfully Submitted, Pamela Deane/Town Clerk